
CONSERVATION EASEMENTS (CCAA) 

In 2012, the New Mexico State Land Office entered into a Candidate Conservation Agreement 

with Assurances (CCAA) with the United States Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS) and the 

Center of Excellence for Hazardous Material Management (CEHMM). The agreement was 

expanded in 2014.  

The Purpose of the CCAA is to provide protections for the Lesser Prairie Chicken and Dunes 

Sagebrush Lizard, while allowing industry activities to continue on State Lands. There are now 

404,000 acres of State Lands enrolled in the program.  

By enrolling State Lands, the New Mexico State Land Office has provided for program eligibility 
for lease holders on these lands. Enrolled lands are marked on the oil & gas lease sale tract 

listing with a footnote.  

This is a voluntary program entered into by industry through CEHMM and is still open for entry 

for new leases despite the recent listing of the LPC as endangered. Information on the program 

can be found at the CEHMM website: https://www.cehmm.org/conservation-programs

https://www.cehmm.org/conservation-programs



